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Port of Geelong 

No.  553(T) - 2023 

Port of Geelong – Point Wilson Safety Exclusion Zone 

 

Date:   24 December 2023 

 

Details: Mariners are advised that an exclusion zone has been established under              
Section 232 (1) of the Marine Safety Act (Vic) 2010 between 1100 Sunday 24th 
December until 1800 Sunday 24th December 2023.  

 All vessels and persons, excluding those involved in the operations, are prohibited 
from entering or remaining in the waters extending 1400 metres outwards from the 
centreline of Point Wilson Pier and Pier Head throughout the date and times 
nominated above. 

 For further information, please contact Port of Geelong Marine Control on               
5225 3565. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution when operating around 
the exclusion zone and be cognisant of their position relative to the Point Wilson 
Pier. 

 

Charts & Publications affected AUS 157 

ENC AU5GEX01 

Further notice: Cancel this notice at 1800, Sunday 24th December 2023.  

 

 

 

 

Kylie McDonald 

      Deputy Harbour Master 

      Port of Geelong 

 

 

 

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Ports Victoria website www.ports.vic.gov.au 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO 
MARINERS 
[This is the document sub-heading] 

http://www.ports.vic.gov.au/

